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February 9,2011

Paul Clarion 
Executive Director
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102

Re: CPUC Data Requests to Pacific Gas and Electric Company Regarding Natural Gas
Pipeline Safety Issues

Dear Mr. Clanon:

Pacific Gas & Electric Company (PG&E) has established a centralized electronic mailbox address 
for receiving data requests from the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) relating to the 
September 9,2010 San Bruno accident and natural gas pipeline safety issues.

PG&E respectfully requests that the CPUC and its staff send all future data requests relating to the 
San Bruno accident and natural gas pipeline safety issues, with the exception of NTSB-related 
requests, to PG&E’s new electronic mail inbox: RegRelSBRequests@nae.com. The CPUC’s use of 
the centralized electronic mailbox will help PG&E better track the requests, thereby promoting 
timely, accurate and complete responses.

We have discussed this initiative with Richard Clark and Julie Fitch and they support it. While the 
requests will all flow into a single mail box at PG&E, the responses will be delivered back to the 
requesting CPUC party. Please contact me if you should have any questions.

Sincerely,

BriandL Cherry.. C-
YP, Regulatory Relations

Michael Peevey, President 
Timothy Simon, Commissioner 
Mike Florio, Commissioner 
Catherine Sandoval, Commissioner 
Frank Lindh, General Counsel 
Karen Clopton, Chief ALJ 
Julie Fitch, Energy Division Director 
Richard Clark, CPSD Director 
Terrie Prosper, Information Officer 
Loreen McMahon, CSID Director

cc:

SB GT&S 0688245

mailto:RegRelSBRequests@nae.com

